



Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Letter No: 104/2023

19th January 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,

Spanish Exchange 2022-23

I am pleased to inform you that the flights to Seville have been secured and the arrival and departure dates and times are as follows:

Leave on **Wednesday 22nd March** 2023 from London Gatwick at **9:20hrs** Arrive on **Wednesday 29th March** 2023 at London Gatwick at **18:30hrs**

On Monday 22nd March we will leave from **Sandringham Crescent** at 5am. On Wednesday 29th March we will arrive at Sandringham School by coach at around 9pm. We will keep you updated with our arrival time.

The total cost for the trip has been finalised at £500. The remaining amount should be paid as follows:

£50 deposit – **already paid** (any new additions, this is now due) £250 - **already paid** (any new additions, this is now due) £200 by 2nd February 2023

I will hold an information evening on Wednesday 8th March 2023 at 6.30pm in the school hall to make sure you have all the information needed before travelling and to collect passports. Please make sure you bring your child's passport to the meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Carolina Unsain Head of Spanish















